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UPCOMING SPEAKERS AND 
EVENTS 

CAMBERWELL MARKET DUTY 

07th  June 17 Food Bank vocational visit 04th  June  17 Clint Sceney/David Shave 

14th  June 17 Changeover dinner 11th  June  17 William Liew 

21st  June 17 Duncan Elliott NW Freeway link 18th  June  17 Edda Williams & Clint Sceney 

28th   June 17 Fellowship dinner - Moonee Ponds 25th   June  17 Jane Stott 

WEEKLY DUTY ROSTER  
DATE CHAIR  THOUGHT & 

GONG 
MEMBER’S 
MOMENT 

SET UP / PACK 
AWAY 

BULLETIN NOTES 

14th  June 17 Changeover     

21st  June 17 Bill Chow Bob Lambert Bob Lambert Bill Chow David Shave 

28th June 17 Bob Lambert John Orr John Orr Tony Boyd William Liew 

5th July  17 Darren G-J Edda Williams Edda Williams William Liew John Orr 

This week, I hosted a Rotary Cluster meeting at 
my home. Not a lot of business was concluded but 
it was a good opportunity to meet up with 
representatives of the other clubs in our area.  
 
There are several ‘change-over’ dinners coming up 
over the next fortnight and I would encourage our 
members to attend if possible. I will be at the 
District change-over on Sunday 25th at the RACV 
Club in Melbourne. If others would like to join me 
the event includes lunch, drinks and some 
excellent entertainment.  
 
Details of dates and clubs conducting change-
overs is set out on page three and four of this 
Bulletin. 
 
Stay safe 
Clint 
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Dinner Meeting – 31st  May 2017 

 

Chairman – Isabel Armer 

Thought of the Day –  Ken Maher 

“To avoid sea sickness, sit under a tree” – Spike Milligan 

Directors Reports 

Our federal grant has come through and we now 

need to decide how we will expend the money. 

Perhaps we might consider some invesment in 

safety or signage material that we can put out 

around jobs to promote our club. Ed has done a 

great job converting a slope into seven steps at 

Kew High School and has also put in a garden 

near the courts. – Bob Lambert 

 

News from Netra in Kathmandu says the 

kindergarten and after school studies are getting 

some good results for the children. We might 

want to look at the potential for a recycling project 

that can raise funds for the club. A Dutch expert 

has developed a method of mincing plastics into a 

variety of products including bricks. – Isabel 

Armer 

 

 

Members Moment – Ken Maher 

 

President Elect – Ken Maher set out his strategy 

and plans for his tenure over the next 12 months. 

His program will centre around attracting and 

keeping new members applying three key themes 

which will include ‘Visibility, Engagement, and 

Retention’. 

Ken’s objective it to increase our club’s 

membership by 50 per cent over the coming year 

and build the club to a membership of about 30. 

To do this, Ken wants to raise the profile of Yarra 

Bend using social media channels like Facebook, 

and also improve the Club’s web page. He 

believes there is a good opportunity to attract 

interest from people moving to the Boroondara 

area who may be interested in some voulunteer 

work in the community. Ken says we might adopt 

the slogan “What can Rotary do to help you do 

what you want to do in the community”. 

Door Prize  –   

 

Ken Maher presents Ed Brown with this weeks door prize  
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Yarra Bend Change-Over Dinner 

President Clinton Sceney and President Elect Ken Maher, request the pleasure of your 

company at the 2017 – 2018 Change-over Dinnerto be held at The Amora Hotel - 649 Bridge 

Road Richmond on 

Wednesday 14th June 2017     From 6.30 pm for 7.00 pm 

Two course meal at $50.00 p.p.  Refreshments available at bar prices 

Bookings are essential – please advise any dietary requirements 

Bookings and payment can be made by clicking the following link 

Try Booking 

For further information contact Anne Brown (Secretary) 0404029165 or 

annanded@iinet.net.au 

 

Cluster and other Rotary Club Change-Overs 
 

 
 District 9800 -  25thJune – Lunch – click: District changeover booking 

 
 Glenferrie RC - 27thJune – Dinner - Kooyong Lawn Tennis Club 489 

Glenferrie Road, Kooyong VIC 3144 
 
 Hawthorn RC - 29thJune – Dinner - Green Acres Golf Club Elm Grove Kew 

East, contact Ngaire Cannon click:  hawthornrotary.org.au/  
 
 Woodend RC -  1stJuly – Lunch - contact -Jenni Mayer  –  mayer@live.com.au 

 
 Kew RC -  6thJuly – Dinner - Green Acres Golf Club - Contact Andrew Dalziel 

0407220127 
 

 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/PZVZ
mailto:annanded@iinet.net.au
http://rotarybrighton.com.au/event/26178/rotary-district-9800-changeover
http://www.hawthornrotary.org.au/
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Next Vocational Visit 

 

Vocational Visit - Food Bank 7th June 2017   

A reminder of our clubs forthcoming visit to Food Bank on 7 June, 2017 

Location: 4/2 Somerville Road Yarraville VIC 301 

Melways Ref 42 C9 

After - Dinner at the Yarraville Club. 135 Stephen St, Yarraville 

Melway Ref 42 B9 

 

YARRA BEND ROTARY 

If you would like to know more about Yarra Bend Rotary, please call Club Secretary Anne Brown on 

0404029165 or email anneanded@iinet.net.au 

You might like to join us for dinner. We meet every Wednesday over dinner at the Amora Hotel 649 

Bridge Road Richmond at 6:30 p.m. for 7:00p.m. Just contact the Club Secretary to make 

arrangements. 

Our Mailing Address is P.O.Box 271, Kew East, Victoria, 3102 or e-mail: 

yarrabend@rotarydistrict9800.org 

 

 

mailto:yarrabend@rotarydistrict9800.org

